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MEMORANDUM 

DATE: May 18, 2023 

TO: Members of the Planning Commission and Public 

FROM: Drew Plebani, Cannabis Division Director 

SUBJECT: Continuance of P-23-09  
 

Members of the Planning Commission and Public: 

The representative of the Appellant and Applicant, Benjamin Magid, has communicated to staff 
that he will not be able to attend the May 25th, 2023 Planning Commission meeting and has 
requested continuance of this item to June.  

Given that this item was legally noticed for a public hearing, staff recommends that the Planning 
Commission:  

1) Conduct a public hearing and;  
2) Continue this item to the June 8, 2023 Planning Commission meeting 

 

Attachment:  

1) Email from Appellant and Applicant’s representative, Benjamin Magid 
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